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Y4 VISIT TO PARKSIDE MIDDLE SCHOOL 

15th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Friday 22nd November, Year 4 have been invited to attend Parkside Middle School for a 

morning of fun musical activities. This is part of a schedule of transition to middle school, and is 

relevant to all our children, even if you are choosing a different school for their future.  

We will be walking to Parkside Middle School, leaving The Orchards School at 9am. Your child 

will need to be in their full school uniform, with a coat and a drink. We will be returning to school 
for 11:30am so there will be no impact on lunch. 

There is no cost for the visit, please return signed permission forms to the office by Wednesday 

20th November. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Harrold & Miss O’Rourke 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Y4 Visit to Parkside Middle School  

Friday 22nd November 2024 

Please complete and return the permission slip by Wednesday 20th November.  

Pupil Name:  ____________________________________________      Class:__________________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Parkside Middle School on Friday 22nd 
November. 

Emergency Contact number for the day  

1) __________________________________________________________________________________ 

2) __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________________     Date: ______________________ 
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